
-----Original Message----- 
From: User <tpemle@earthlink.net>  
Sent: Monday, January 20, 2020 3:17 PM 
To: Nicol, Colleen <CNicol@riversideca.gov> 
Subject: [External] proposed language for 2/10 charter review meeting 
 
Colleen,, here is the language that I would like the Charter Commission to consider. I think this 
would go in section XI maybe as new section 1115. 
 
           All contracts for a term 10 years or more, issuance of debt, and collective bargaining 
agreements will require a 2/3 majority of the City Council for approval. This also applies to  the 
Board of Public Utilities under its contracting authority.  
 
Thanks, Tom 


